
21 May 2019 
 

MiLOC GROUP LIMITED  
("MiLOC" or "the Company") 

 
Holding in Company 

 
MiLOC announces that it was informed on 3 May 2019 by Mr. Liu Wei Hung that as 
of 27 June 2018, he no longer had a notifiable interest in the Company.  

The Directors of the Company take responsibility for this announcement. 

 
For further information, please contact:-  
 
 
MiLOC 
ONG Ban Poh Michael - Chief Executive Officer 

 Ronnie CHOI – Chief Financial Officer 
 

 

 
 

Tel: +852 2110 4221 
 

NEX Exchange Corporate Adviser 
PETERHOUSE CAPITAL LIMITED 
Guy Miller 
Mark Anwyl 
 

Tel: +44 (0) 20 7469 0930 

 


